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Need to Contact Us?
Ashley Anderson: students last names A-K 
(email: aanderson@khps.org)
Kayle Ogrodzinski: students last names L-
Z (email: kogrodzinski@khps.org
Katrina Young: middle college students
and seniors (email: kayoung@khps.org)
Anne Harig: AP Coordinator and EL
students (email: aharig@khps.org
Matt Elliott: academic advisor, online
learning and recovery support 
(email: melliott@khps.org)
Lauren Kramer: student services secretary 
(email:lkramer@khps.org)

Looking for more information from student services?  Visit https://khps.org/student-services

UPCOMING EVENTS 
June 9 : Half day 
June 10: Half day
June 11: Half day + Last Day of School!

Hi Kenowa Hills High School Families! As we
wrap up the 24-25 school year, we first

want to extend a huge Congratulations to
the Class of 2025! We are so excited for

you and this next step in your life. We know
you will accomplish great things! 

Scheduling
Our team has officially wrapped up

scheduling for next school year. The master
schedule is created during the summer

months. Students will receive their schedule
during registration in August.  Counselors do
not work during the summer, so if you have a

question pertaining to scheduling, please
reach out to your student’s counselor

before summer begins. 

Summer School 
This year’s summer school is through
MySchool at Kent. Students who have
failed a required class for graduation

are strongly recommended to complete
summer school or risk being off track for
graduation. Summer school will run from
June 9  through July 31 . The classes will

be completed online, but students will
need to go in to complete unit tests.
Kenowa Hills will have a testing site

available at the high school. For
additional information regarding

summer school, please visit 

th st

MySchool of Kent Summer School.
Please reach out to your student’s

school counselor with any questions
related to summer school or graduation

requirements. 

Post Secondary Planning 
Senior Year Comes Up Fast — Be Prepared
for Your Future! Summer is the perfect time

to start planning ahead for your future. 
Consider spending time on:

College Visits – Get a feel for campus
life and narrow down your options.
Job Shadowing & Internships – Explore
career interests and build real-world
experience.
Naviance Assessments – Have your
student review their results to reflect on
strengths, interests, and possible career
paths.

Start meaningful conversations with your
student about their goals and plans for life

after high school.
📅 Check out this College Planning Timeline

for Incoming Seniors to stay on track all
year long.

https://www.khps.org/student-services
https://www.myschoolatkent.net/about-myschool/summer-school/
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/plan-for-college/find-your-fit/campus-visits-before-you-go
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Au5mFXWifv5819ytf7djKGpND8W4p80q/view?usp=sharing

